
POOL, SPA 
& STEAM 
CLOSURE

DEAR POOL MEMBERS,

OUR YEARLY POOL, SPA & STEAM MAINTENANCE 
CLOSURE WILL COMMENCE FROM 

MONDAY THE 19TH SEPTEMBER UNTIL 
SATURDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER

 All pool members will have full access to our  
gym on Level 1 for this period.

 Thank you for your patience.

 From the Management Team at  
South Pacific Health Clubs


